
 

 

 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN                                          1st September 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LYMM PERFORMING ART CENTRE 
 
We want to support this initiative. 
 
I have spoken with the organisers. They are not just well meaning, but prepared 
to devote their energies to do what they can to enable this to happen.  
 
Inevitably, this will involve money so this will be a long haul; it always is. Key 
is perseverance and the organisers not only know this, but have it. 
 
I hope there’s no need to recite the benefits of their proposal and effect the creative 
and performing arts can have on people’s lives in Warrington – an effect that can last 
a lifetime. 
 
 
All the best, 
 

 
 
Sir Mark Featherstone-Witty OBE 
Founder 


